
From: Wadiak, Kathleen
To: Mauck, Ridgely
Cc: Winters, Melissa
Subject: RE: NHB22-2179 Z180 NHFG Recommendations
Date: Friday, January 6, 2023 3:10:40 PM

To follow up, that document also included proposals by Eversource to have a biologist with turtle
experience on site daily to check for protected turtles along the ROW in work areas before crews
start work for the day, to monitor and maintain sedimentation and erosion controls, to install bridge
matting to facilitate turtle movement, and to install signage identifying specific areas where there
may be a higher likelihood for species to be present. As these were proposed by Eversource in this
document, NHFG expects them to be adhered to unless notified otherwise.
 
Moving forward, I have been leaving out the point about adhering to the “BMP documents” on
projects like this, and just listing all points of recommendations, including those proposed by
Eversource. Eversource has also started updating their proposals to include our previous edits,
making it so they more closely follow NHFG’s recommendations and language when submitted.
 
Again, there have been some changes as our process develops, so let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Thanks,
Kat
 

From: Wadiak, Kathleen 
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 2:54 PM
To: Mauck, Ridgely <Addison.R.Mauck@des.nh.gov>
Cc: Winters, Melissa <Melissa.J.Winters@wildlife.nh.gov>
Subject: NHB22-2179 Z180 NHFG Recommendations
 
Hey Ridge,
 
That document I reference, “Z180 NHFG Correspondence Memo updated 10-18-22,” is the
document that includes Eversource’s proposed conservation measures. They begin on the second
page under “Eversource proposed the following conservation measures…” I had correspondence
with Eversource to correct the initial ones that they submitted, which were not in line with what
NHFG was recommending. Sometimes, Eversource creates a BMP document for T&E species that
include their proposed conservation measures, so I wanted make sure that what they were
proposing matched the basics of our recommendations (for example, corrected date ranges and
corrected instructions on how to handle encountering a T&E species). That being said, the bullets
listed under that point address what NHFG recommends as permit conditions and includes further
details and some additional recommendations.  I’ve attached my email thread with Kurt and Sherrie
for context, but feel free to give me a call with any other questions. We’ve had a changing process
lately as we’re working with Eversource and going back and forth with ideas on streamlining
consultation.
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Thanks,
Kat
 


